
From: AMO Communications [mailto:communicate@amo.on.ca]  
Sent: March 23, 2018 3:10 PM 
To: Mary Birch 
Subject: Important Update from the AMO President 
 
  
March 23, 2018 
 
  
To keep members informed, AMO provides updates on important issues 
considered at regular AMO Board of Directors meetings. 
  
AMO President, Lynn Dollin provides a video update from AMO’s March 23 
Board Meeting, one week before Ontario’s Budget is released. 
  
  
 

mailto:communicate@amo.on.ca
https://www.amo.on.ca/AMO-Content/Videos/2018/HighlightsFromAMOBoardMeetingMarch2018
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